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From: Nicholas McMurrer [mailto:nicholasmcmurrer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:54 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection to 4th gas station in Borden 

I Object to the 4th gas station in Borden. It will take away from a local family built business's that have been 
part of the community and are icons.  You will be changing the culture of Borden and life styles.   
Please support the locally owned businesses first.  Give them your attention and loyalty as they have shown 
theirs. I always personally support local businesses when I travel and shop.  Big corporations do Not need 
support. Give moneys and assistance to the smaller businesses to wich Canada was founded.  To the Hard 
working families.  

Thank you for supporting LOCAL.  

Nick McMurrer 


